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Register U.S. Copyrights Faster and Simpler with 
New Service from IngramSpark® and CopyrightsNow® 

 

New Mobile Copyright App Protects Authors’ Creative Works 

 

Nashville, TN and Bloomfield Hills, MI USA – Nov xx, 2016 – Digi-Rights, creators of 

CopyrightsNow®, an innovative app that simplifies the application for U.S. copyright protection, 

announces this new service for IngramSpark® authors to protect their creative work. 

“Copyright protection enables our authors and publishers to protect and enforce their rights from 

piracy and illegal copying,” said Robin Cutler, Director of IngramSpark, an Ingram Content 

Group publishing platform from Lightning Source Inc. 

“We are always looking for ways to create added value to our author community, and we’re 

excited to offer CopyrightsNow as a new author resource.” 

“We are pleased to offer IngramSpark self-published authors and publishers this mobile tool,” 

said Dick Stahl, Managing Director of Digi-Rights® Direct LLC. “CopyrightsNow enables authors 

and creators to lock-in copyright protection for life plus 70 years without the paperwork and 

complexities.” 

Copyright is a form of Intellectual Property, along with trademarks and patents that encourages 

the development of culture, science and innovation, while providing a financial benefit to 

copyright holders for their works. Under U.S. copyright law, authors must register copyrights 

within 3 months of publication and before any infringement occurs to preserve their rights to 

claim up to $150,000 in statutory damages plus attorney fees in enforcing their copyrights. The 

CopyrightsNow App enables authors and publishers to manage their copyright application, from 

their iPad, iPhone and Android device with the speed and security of a cloud service. 

 

CopyrightsNow can be ordered here and the App downloaded from the AppStore or Google Play 
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About Ingram  
Ingram Content Group Inc. is a subsidiary of Nashville-based Ingram Industries Inc. The 
company got its start in 1964 as a textbook depository and has since grown and transformed 
into a comprehensive publishing industry services company that offers numerous solutions, 
including physical book distribution, print-on-demand and digital services. Committed to the 
success of its partners, Ingram works closely with publishers, retailers, libraries and schools 
around the world to provide them with the right products and services to help them succeed in 
the dynamic and increasingly complex world of content publishing. Ingram's operating units are 
Ingram Book Group Inc., Lightning Source Inc., VitalSource Technologies Inc., Ingram 
Periodicals Inc., Ingram International Inc., Ingram Library Services Inc., Spring Arbor 
Distributors Inc., Ingram Publisher Services Inc., Tennessee Book Company LLC, and ICG 
Ventures Inc. Learn more about Ingram Content Group at www.ingramcontent.com.  
 
Order CopyrightsNow at this link: www.digi-rights.com/drights/ingram 
 
About Digi-Rights® (www.CopyrightsNow.com) 
Digi-Rights Direct, LLC. is a global provider of consulting, systems development, and rights 
management services and technology to the publishing industry. The company’s technology is 
used to process hundreds of thousands of licensing transactions by leading publishers through 
the Digi-EXPress® Rights Management System…a patented suite of cloud-based software 
technologies and ‘best-practices’ that deliver automated rights assessments, rights clearance, 
permissions acquisition and licensing. Its CopyrightsNow® Mobile App provides authors and 
publishers with instant access to U. S. Copyright registration and protection. 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Dallas Jessup, PR Manager for Ingram Content Group +1 360-909-4590 or 
dallas.jessup@ingramcontent.com  
 
Media Relations for Digi-Rights +1 248-636-4117 or media@digi-express.com 
 
Robert Kasher, Rights Consultant for Digi-Rights +1 971 227 5825 or rkasher@iviago.com 
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